
 

 

 

 
Office of Campus Life 

 
September 2, 2011 

 

Re:  Letter of Support for Paul Giglio 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This is a letter of support for Paul Giglio.  It is my opinion that during Paul’s years as an undergraduate 

student at The College at Brockport, he continually demonstrated an unwavering commitment to the 

institution and its students. 

 

On our campus, and particularly in the Division of Enrollment Management and Students Affairs, Paul was 

a student known for making lasting contributions.  Evidence proving his influence and how it shaped our 

campus culture could be seen through his active involvement in our Student Leadership Development 

program; his role as a Resident Assistant; his participation and leadership in Polar Plunge (fundraising 

efforts  in support of Special Olympics); his participation in student government; and his commitment to 

the development of the College’s first pep band.   Paul’s commitment to his fellow students and the 

College’s mission of student success was evident in just about everything he did.  

 

For me, Paul was one of Brockport’s finest students. His relationships across campus were positive and 

productive.  He is held in high regard by both faculty, staff and students.  He is known for getting the job 

done; seeing tasks to completion; being a voice for students; and being actively engaged in the campus and 

surrounding community.  

 

It is without reservation that I write this letter of support for Paul Giglio. The College at Brockport is a 

better place due to his hard-work and determination for the last four years.  Should you need to discuss this 

letter of support further, please do not hesitate to contact me in the Office of Campus Life at (585) 395-

5646. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Kimberley A. Haines 

Director of Campus Life 


